Our Lady of the Snows

Family School Association

The Our Lady of the Snows (OLS) Family School Association (FSA) would like to welcome you
to another great school year.

For our new parents, thank you for choosing OLS for your child’s education.
The FSA’s mission is to provide additional resources to our Students, School and Church.

Over the years, the FSA has hosted several amazing events for our children, teachers and staff.
We have donated items such as tablets, smart boards and a new overhead paging system to our
school, all which have been financed by the fundraising done by the FSA.

FSA awards four $500 scholarships at the end of the school year. To be eligible for the
scholarship, you must be a paid active member and must meet the following requirements: |
Attend a minimum of 5 meetings, volunteer in at least S events and all tuition paid in full prior
to the last day of school.

The membership fee is $20 per family. Meetings take place every third Thursday of the
month at 7pm in the school cafeteria, unless there is a scheduling conflict.

We look forward to your participation as we cannot do this without the help of all our
awesome parents.
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